
 

 
 

 

 

November 3, 2015 
 

REGISTRAR BULLETIN 
 

Proposed Regulatory Changes to the Travel Industry Act 
 

 

I am writing to notify you that the Ministry of Government and 
Consumer Services is consulting on proposals to amend Ontario 
Regulation 26/05 made under the Travel Industry Act (TIA) to 
reduce regulatory burden and harmonize pricing provisions for all 
types of travel services.  
 
A plain language description of the proposed changes has been 
posted on the Regulatory Registry for broader public comment 
until December 14, 2015 (45 days). The proposal can be found at:  
 
http://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=20182
&language=en 
 
 
I would encourage you to review the proposal and provide 
feedback to the Ministry directly through the posting.   
 
 

 
Richard Smart 
Registrar 
Travel Industry Act, 2002 

 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                     
 

2700 Matheson Blvd. East Suite 402, West Tower, Mississauga Ontario L4W 4V9 
Tel: (905) 624-6241 Fax: (905) 624-8631 Toll-free: 1-888-451-TICO e-mail: tico@tico.ca 

http://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=20182&language=en
http://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=20182&language=en

